
        
Wayne D. Newhauser, PhD         O 225-578-2762 (LSU) 
Professor and Director, LSU Medical Physics and Health Physics Program      O 225-215-1351 (MBPCC) 
Dr. Charles M. Smith Chair of Medical Physics         newhauser@lsu.edu 
Chief of Physics, Mary Bird Perkins Cancer Center      www.marybird.org/medphys 
LSU Department of Physics and Astronomy       www.phys.lsu.edu/medphys 
202 Nicholson Hall, Baton Rouge, LA  70803         
  

December 11, 2014 
 
Jan Seuntjens, Ph.D. 
McGill University, Department of Medical Physics 
Livingston Hall, Room L5-109 
1650 Avenue Des Cedres 
Montreal, PQ H3G 1A4, Canada 
 
Dear Dr. Seuntjens, 
 
I am writing to share an announcement regarding an exciting career opportunity in academic 
medical physics.  Specifically, we are seeking outstanding candidates for a tenure-track faculty 
position, at the level of Assistant Professor, in the Medical Physics Program within the 
Department of Physics at Louisiana State University.   
  
The successful applicant will join five fulltime faculty and adjunct/emeritus faculty at LSU, seven 
adjunct medical physics faculty at the Mary Bird Perkins Cancer Center (MBPCC), and several 
physician faculty at MBPCC. We presently have CAMPEP-accredited MS and PhD programs with 
24 students in total, as well as an undergraduate concentration in medical physics that prepares 
students for graduate study in medical physics or health physics.  Our program partner, Mary 
Bird Perkins Cancer Center, has a CAMPEP-accredited residency program in oncology 
physics.  Our faculty are funded by grants and contracts from state, federal, and industry 
sponsors. 
  
To provide sustained program development, we are seeking an individual capable of both 
teaching (2 courses per year) and establishing a successful research program here at LSU. The 
applicant will ideally complement or supplement current research areas in diagnostic imaging 
(CT and MR), nuclear medicine, synchrotron-based imaging and therapy, image-guided therapy, 
proton therapy, microdosimetry, and biological effects of radiation. The position advertisement 
is located at www.lsusystemcareers.lsu.edu, position # is 038348. 
  
I would be pleased if you would pass along this announcement or advertisement link to your 
recent graduates, postdoctoral fellows, or other individuals that you feel might be qualified and 
interested.  Women and minority candidates are encouraged to apply. 
  
Sincerely, 

 
Wayne Newhauser 
Chair, Faculty Search Committee 


